
Hello Mill Creek, it is Tuesday, April 15th.  
 
Students, a reminder that crop tops, spaghetti strap shirts or dresses, short shorts that show your 
bottom, hoods, hats, and slippers are not appropriate attire for school. If you have to pull your top or 
shorts legs down or look down to make sure all is well, don't wear it. Please do not wear these items to 
school, or you will be dress-coded. 
 
Panther Pack members on the video team, please report to room 128 during your lunch today.  
  
Tomorrow’s Wacky Wednesday theme is: Teachers in Theme!  Teachers will dress up tomorrow, and 
students will guess the theme for a chance to win a prize!  
 
After School Tutoring will be held in Mrs. England’s Room today. If you are attending the After 
School tutoring Program, be sure to bring ALL your materials!  Locker trips will not be allowed during 
OR after the session. 
 
Thank you and let’s make tomorrow even better! 


